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Rebecca and John J. Moores 120 School of Music Bldg 713/743-3009
School of Music Houston, TX 77204-4017 Fax: 713/743-3166

Raul Orlando
Strictly Street Salsa
P.O. Box 130244
Houston, TX 77219

Dear Raul:

Thank you so much for your presentation on the history of salsa. My students
enjoyed it immensely and | believe they are much more open to Latin music in
general now that they have had direct experience with salsa music and dance.
We discussed your presentation in class yesterday and the response was
overwhelmingly positive.

I look forward to contacting you again in the future about similar presentations
and demonstrations.

Thanks again;
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ﬁ'r’écy Russell

Adjunct Professor (Summer 2004)
Popular Music of the Americas Class
University of Houston
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